
Colosseum/North American Dental Group Medical Board guideline 

At Colosseum/North American Dental Group, we have been meticulous in planning our safe 

operation of face-to-face care and, accepting that there is no risk free strategy, working very hard to 

minimise the risks for our teams and for our patients when attending for care or for work. 

Covid-19 is very much still here 

It is important that we all lead in the fight to contain coronavirus and that means not just observing 

your local clinic guidance when in practice, but also remembering that there are still a number of 

government recommended guidelines in each territory which exist for all of our safety and well-

being in and out of the workplace. This includes certain markets still in varying degrees of lockdown 

measures. 

Therefore, it is important for the health and well-being of your colleagues and patients that you 

remember to observe these guidelines when away from your clinics and act as good citizens and also 

ambassadors of CDG/NADG e.g.: 

▪ Washing your hands all through the pandemic this has been and remains a clear 
requirement 

▪ “Catch it, Bin it, Kill it” – in relation to sneezing and coughing 
▪ Social distancing: there are various country specific guidelines in relation to social distancing 

and how we should observe this – please ensure you offer an example to others in and out 
of the workplace. 

▪ Seeing friends and family: there are clear rules about seeing people from other households 
and whether this is inside or outside – make sure you are doing this please. 

▪ Shopping, restaurants, cinemas, other entertainments – local guidelines protect the local 
population – minimise your risk and that of others. 

▪ Travel – please consider our travel advisory and make sure your local public health 
guidelines are followed  

 
As colleagues in a healthcare profession we ask you to subscribe to our clear ambition to act 
responsibly, minimise the risk of spread and ultimately play our part in minimising the risk of adverse 
outcomes due to the virus.  
 
Speak up if you see risk developing! 
 
Let’s continue to represent our company with the highest of standards and lead the way as the true 
healthcare professionals we all are. 
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